Subject: Atlantic Coast Pipeline

Location: 5th Floor Board Room, Green Square

 Start:
 Thu 9/14/2017 2:30 PM

 End:
 Thu 9/14/2017 3:30 PM

Recurrence: (none)

Meeting Status: Meeting organizer

Organizer: Webster, Timothy J

Required Attendees: Eudy, Ken; White, Julia W; Owen, Jenni; Holman, Sheila; Kelley, Mary P; Nicholson, John

A.; Lane, Bill F; Michael S Regan (Michael.Regan@ncdenr.gov)

Optional Attendees: Tarr, Jeremy M

From: <u>Heyl, Douglas</u>

To: <u>Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)</u>

Subject: ACP

Date: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 6:54:00 PM

Attachments: ACP Mitigation Options.docx

image001.png

Here you go

Doug Heyl

North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov





To: <u>Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)</u>

Subject: FW: ACP

Date: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 10:23:00 AM

Attachments: SKM C224e17112811230.pdf

image001.png

This did go out today

Doug Heyl

North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov





Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Burdette, Jennifer a

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 10:18 AM

To: Holman, Sheila <sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov>; Munger, Bridget <bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov>;

Heyl, Douglas <Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov>
Cc: Higgins, Karen <karen.higgins@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: ACP

Attached is a copy of the Division's letter requesting additional information for the 401 WQC/Buffer application review of the ACP project.

Thanks, Jennifer

Jennifer Burdette

401/Buffer Coordinator
Division of Water Resources - 401 & Buffer Permitting Branch
Department of Environmental Quality
919 807 6364 office

jennifer.burdette@ncdenr.gov

1617 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-1617

(Physical Address: 512 N. Salisbury St, Raleigh, NC 27604 - 9th Flr Archdale Bldg – Room 942F)

To: <u>Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)</u>

Subject: FW: Atlantic Coast Pipeline Project Update: Nov. 29, 2017

Date: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 12:49:00 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov



Nothing Compares

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Munger, Bridget

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 12:02 PM **To:** Munger, Bridget
 stridget.munger@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: Atlantic Coast Pipeline Project Update: Nov. 29, 2017

Atlantic Coast Pipeline Project Update

Nov. 29, 2017

 On Nov. 28, the Division of Water Resources issued a fourth letter to Atlantic Coast Pipeline, LLC requesting additional information for the company's application for a state 401 water quality certification.

Nov. 28 Additional Information Letter

- On Nov. 27, the Division of Energy, Mineral and Land Resources received the additional information that had been requested for both of the required general stormwater permit applications. Review of the stormwater permit applications is expected to begin next week. <u>Cumberland County Stormwater Permit Application</u>
 Nash County Stormwater Permit Application
- The public comment period for the air quality permit for the Northampton County Compressor Station closed Nov. 20. By law, the Division of Air Quality has 30 days from the date of the public hearing to make a permitting decision, which is a deadline of Dec. 15.
- Following the Nov. 6 disapproval of the project's sediment and erosion control plans, Atlantic Coast Pipeline, LLC submitted additional information on the plans to the Division of Energy, Mineral and Land Resources. Review of the updated plans is nearly complete.

More Information

Information on the pipeline project's environmental review process is regularly updated on the DEQ website: https://deq.nc.gov/about/divisions/energy-mineral-land-resources/acp. Please feel free to share this update with other interested parties who may wish to have more information on the Atlantic Coast Pipeline project.

Bridget Munger
Public Information Officer
N.C. Department of Environmental Quality

919-807-6363 office 919-207-7786 mobile bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov

1612 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-1612

From: <u>Heyl, Douglas</u>

To: Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)
Subject: FW: Draft ACP LOA w/ Mod-FRO
Date: Friday, December 1, 2017 6:10:00 PM

Attachments: cumbe-2018-036appmod.doc

image001.png

This is in draft form as it is in review

Doug Heyl

North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov





Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Holman, Sheila

Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 12:54 PM **To:** Heyl, Douglas <Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov> **Subject:** FW: Draft ACP LOA w/ Mod-FRO

Fyi – I will be reviewing this weekend.

Sheila Holman

Assistant Secretary for the Environment

NCDEQ

1601 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-1601 Phone/Fax: 919-707-8619

dea.nc.gov

Sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov

From: Vinson, Toby

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 12:37 PM

To: Holman, Sheila <<u>sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Lance, Kathleen C <<u>kathleen.lance@ncdenr.gov</u>>;

Webster, Timothy J < timothy.webster@ncdenr.gov Ce: Munger, Bridget bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: FW: Draft ACP LOA w/ Mod-FRO

Our DEMLR Weekly update to follow-up on our previous Atlantic Coast Pipeline Project update from earlier this week is that our Fayetteville Regional Office has completed their review of the second

revised plan for the portion of the Erosion and Sediment Control Plan within the Fayetteville Region and has drafted the attached Letter of Approval with Modifications. The FRO must complete final action on this review no later than 12/5/17.

The Raleigh Regional Office has not yet received the revised plan from their previous Disapproval and has no new action to take at this time. The Central Office SW staff are still awaiting information from their previous ADI letter.

Let me know if you have any questions.

William E. Toby Vinson, Jr., PE, CPESC, CPM

Chief of Program Operations
Department of Environmental Quality
Division of Energy, Mineral, and Land Resources
512 N Salisbury St
1612 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699

Phone: 919-707-9220

Email: toby.vinson@ncdenr.gov



E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: LaBounty, Tim L

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 11:41 AM
To: Vinson, Toby < toby.vinson@ncdenr.gov >
Cc: Baker, Chris < chris.baker@ncdenr.gov >
Subjects Draft ACD | OA viv | Mad | EDO

Subject: Draft ACP LOA w/ Mod-FRO

Hey Toby,

Attached is the draft LOA w/ mod(s) for your use. Just let me know. Take care.

Timothy L. LaBounty, PERegional Engineer
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
Division of Energy, Mineral and Land Resources

910 433 3300 office tim.labounty@ncdenr.gov

225 Green Street Suite 714 Fayetteville, North Carolina 28301





To: <u>Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)</u>
Subject: FW: Atlantic Coast Pipeline

Date: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 4:43:00 PM

Attachments: <u>cumbe-2018-036.pdf</u>

image001.png

What was sent

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov



Nothing Compares

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Munger, Bridget

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 4:25 PM

To: Heyl, Douglas <Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov>; Holman, Sheila <sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: FW: Atlantic Coast Pipeline

fyi

Bridget Munger
Public Information Officer
N.C. Department of Environmental Quality

919-807-6363 office 919-207-7786 mobile bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov

1612 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-1612

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Baker, Chris

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 4:20 PM **To:** leslie.hartz@dominionenergy.com

Cc: Scott.Robinson@erm.com; swalters@co.cumberland.nc.us; mchadwick@bladenco.org; dixon.ivey@co.robeson.nc.us; LaBounty, Tim L < tim.labounty@ncdenr.gov >; Vinson, Toby

<<u>toby.vinson@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Munger, Bridget <<u>bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov</u>>

Subject: Atlantic Coast Pipeline

Mrs. Hartz attached is the approved erosion control permit with modifications for the above

referenced project. Please note that one (1) full sized complete set of plans and three (3) half sized full plan sets are required within 10 days of receipt of this approval.

Please contact our office if you have any questions,

chris

To: Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)
Subject: FW: Additional Information Request
Date: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 2:15:00 PM

Attachments: <u>image002.png</u>

2017-12-04 DAQ Additional Information Request.pdf

Add to our list to talk about

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov





Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Lucas, Jill M

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 1:48 PM

To: Heyl, Douglas <Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov>; Munger, Bridget <bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: FW: Additional Information Request

Doug and Bridget:

Attached please find the email stating that the clock has been paused on the ACP air quality permit process pending submission of additional information.

Let me know if you have questions/concerns.

Thanks,

Jill

From: Pjetraj, Michael

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 8:53 AM **To:** Lucas, Jill M < <u>Jill.Lucas@ncdenr.gov</u>> **Subject:** FW: Additional Information Request

Michael Pjetraj, P.E.
Deputy Director
Division of Air Quality
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality

919-707-8497 office michael.pjetraj@ncdenr.gov

217 West Jones Street 1641 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-1641



Nothing Compares

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Mceachern, Charles

Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 4:53 PM

To: Laurence A Labrie < laurence.a.labrie@dominionenergy.com >

Cc: Pjetraj, Michael < michael.pjetraj@ncdenr.gov >

Subject: Additional Information Request

Hello Larry, this e-mail is intended to formalize the DAQ request for additional information for the Northampton Compressor Station application no. 6600169.15A. As we discussed this morning, the emission of benzene from one of the tanks would disallow use of the 2Q .0702(a)(25) exemption from air toxics permitting, since that exemption requires all benzene be emitted only from natural gas-fired combustion sources totaling less than 450 mmBtu/hr. The information requested is as follows:

- Determine the annual emission of benzene from tank TK-1 (and TK-2, if applicable) to three significant figures.
- Compare the facility-wide emission of all air toxic pollutants to the appropriate Toxic Air Pollutant Permitting Emission Rate (TPER) in rule 2Q .0711 and submit a modeling analysis to demonstrate compliance with the 2D .1100 Acceptable Ambient Level for each pollutant which exceeds its 2Q .0711 TPER.

Until the requested information is received, your application processing clock described by 15A NCAC 2Q .0312(a)(1)(F) is suspended as allowed by 2Q .0312(b). If you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Thank you.

Charles M. McEachern, III, P.E.

Environmental Engineer / Permits Coordinator Division of Air Quality - Raleigh Regional Office North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919 791 4276 office 919 881 2261 fax charles.mceachern@ncdenr.gov

3800 Barrett Drive Raleigh, NC 27609

www.ncair.org



From: White, Julia W
To: Heyl, Douglas

Subject: Re: [External] Fwd: West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection Waives 401 Water Quality Certification

for Atlantic Coast Pipeline

Date: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 8:16:28 PM

Attachments: image001.png

image002.png

Thank you.

On Dec 6, 2017, at 6:00 PM, Heyl, Douglas < <u>Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov</u>> wrote:

Thought you would be interested

Doug Heyl
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
919.707.9034 (Office)
919.812.3415 (Mobile)
douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov

<image002.png>

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Munger, Bridget

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 5:38 PM

To: Regan, Michael S < <u>Michael.Regan@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Holman, Sheila

<sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov>; Nicholson, John A. <John.Nicholson@ncdenr.gov>; Heyl,

Douglas < Douglas. Heyl@ncdenr.gov >; Lane, Bill F < Bill. Lane@ncdenr.gov >

Cc: Munger, Bridget < bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov >; Rice, Sarah M

<sarah.rice@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: FW: [External] Fwd: West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection

Waives 401 Water Quality Certification for Atlantic Coast Pipeline

FYI, latest development and statement from Dominion:

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Aaron F Ruby < Aaron.F.Ruby@dominionenergy.com >

Date: Wed, Dec 6, 2017 at 5:12 PM

Subject: West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection Waives 401 Water

Quality Certification for Atlantic Coast Pipeline

To: Aaron F Ruby < <u>Aaron.F.Ruby@dominionenergy.com</u>>

West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection Waives 401 Water Quality Certification for Atlantic Coast Pipeline December 6, 2017

The following is a statement by Dominion Energy spokesperson Aaron Ruby

regarding the West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection's waiver of the 401 Water Quality Certification for the proposed Atlantic Coast Pipeline: "Today's decision by the West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection is another significant milestone for the project and a key step toward beginning construction later this year. This brings West Virginia one step closer to the thousands of jobs and hundreds of millions of dollars in economic activity the project will bring to communities across the state.

We commend the agency's staff for the years of hard work and careful study they've dedicated to reviewing the project. The agency believes this approach is the best way to protect West Virginia's natural resources, and we support the agency's decision. The agency's decision was reached after a thorough and exhaustive review of the project and after considering extensive public input. The agency followed a rigorous process, and it's left no stone unturned. At every stage of the project we've taken great care to meet the highest standards for the protection of water quality. In many cases, we've gone above and beyond regulatory requirements and adopted some of the most protective measures ever used by the industry. This should assure all West Virginians that the pipeline will be built safely and in a way that protects the state's water quality.

We'll continue working with all state and federal agencies to complete the environmental review process this year and make this urgently needed infrastructure project a reality."

Aaron Ruby

Media Relations Manager Dominion Energy

Office: <u>804-771-3404</u> Mobile: <u>804-489-8081</u>

<image001.png>

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message contains information which may be legally confidential and or privileged and does not in any case represent a firm ENERGY COMMODITY bid or offer relating thereto which binds the sender without an additional express written confirmation to that effect. The information is intended solely for the individual or entity named above and access by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this information is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please reply immediately to the sender that you have received the message in error, and delete it. Thank you.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized state official.

To: <u>Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)</u>

Subject: FW: ACP/401/EJ

Date: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 1:04:00 PM

Attachments: <u>image002.png</u>

As we discussed today

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov





Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Pjetraj, Michael

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 11:48 AM

To: Holman, Sheila <sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov>; Munger, Bridget <bri>dget.munger@ncdenr.gov>;

Heyl, Douglas <Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov>

Cc: Abraczinskas, Michael <michael.abraczinskas@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: RE: ACP/401/EJ

The DAQ requested additional information for the proposed ACP Northampton Compressor Station air quality permit on 12/4/17. The information request suspended the requirement for the Director to act on the permit within 30 days of the 11/15/17 public hearing.

The DAQ has not received a response to the additional information request. The information requested may take a few weeks to generate and there is no specific deadline for a response. Normal DAQ procedure is to leave the permit application open, but paused, until additional information is received.

The public hearing report has been drafted and will be submitted to the Director for review.

Thank you,

Michael Pjetraj, P.E.

Deputy Director
Division of Air Quality
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality

919-707-8497 office

michael.pjetraj@ncdenr.gov

217 West Jones Street 1641 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-1641





Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Holman, Sheila

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 8:53 AM

To: Webster, Timothy J < timothy.webster@ncdenr.gov >; Rice, Sarah M < sarah.rice@ncdenr.gov >; Munger, Bridget < bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov >; Wrenn, Brian L < brian.wrenn@ncdenr.gov >; Higgins, Karen < karen.higgins@ncdenr.gov >; Burdette, Jennifer a < Jennifer.Burdette@ncdenr.gov >; Hardison, Lyn < lyn.hardison@ncdenr.gov >; Nicholson, John A. < John.Nicholson@ncdenr.gov >; Lane, Bill F < Bill.Lane@ncdenr.gov >; Osborne, Jay L < jay.osborne@ncdenr.gov >; Baker, Chris < chris.baker@ncdenr.gov >; Abraczinskas, Michael < michael.abraczinskas@ncdenr.gov >; Zimmerman, Jay < jay.zimmerman@ncdenr.gov >; Culpepper, Linda < linda.culpepper@ncdenr.gov >; Vinson, Toby < toby.vinson@ncdenr.gov >; Denton, Bill < bill.denton@ncdenr.gov >; Valentine, Thad < thad.valentine@ncdenr.gov >; LaBounty, Tim L < tim.labounty@ncdenr.gov >; Castle, Sally Y < sally.castle@ncdenr.gov >; Mundt, Jennifer < Jennifer.Mundt@ncdenr.gov >; Kelley, Mary P < Mary.Kelley@ncdenr.gov >; Pjetraj, Michael < michael.pjetraj@ncdenr.gov >; Miller, Anderson < anderson.miller@ncdenr.gov >; Heyl, Douglas < Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov >

Cc: Poupart, Jeff < <u>jeff.poupart@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Kramer, Renee P < <u>Renee.Kramer@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Coco, Julie < <u>julie.coco@ncdenr.gov</u>>

Subject: RE: ACP/401/EJ

All.

I am at an offsite meeting today, so I am cancelling the conference call. If you have any updates on the applications under your review, please provide to Doug, Bridget and me by COB tomorrow. Thanks.

Sheila

Sheila Holman
Assistant Secretary for the Environment
NCDEQ
1601 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1601
Phone/Fax: 919-707-8619

deq.nc.gov Sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov

-----Original Appointment-----**From:** Webster, Timothy J

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 2:34 PM

To: Webster, Timothy J; Holman, Sheila; Rice, Sarah M; Munger, Bridget; Wrenn, Brian L; Higgins, Karen; Burdette, Jennifer a; Hardison, Lyn; Nicholson, John A.; Lane, Bill F; Osborne, Jay L; Baker, Chris; Abraczinskas, Michael; Zimmerman, Jay; Culpepper, Linda; Vinson, Toby; Denton, Bill; Valentine, Thad; LaBounty, Tim L; Castle, Sally Y; Mundt, Jennifer; Kelley, Mary P; Pjetraj, Michael; Miller, Anderson; Heyl, Douglas

Cc: Poupart, Jeff; Kramer, Renee P; Coco, Julie

Subject: ACP/401/EJ

When: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 11:15 AM-12:15 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US &

Canada).

Where: STATEOP_MEETME_30 919-420-7945; DENR_GS - Rm 5313 - 12 Seats - Executive

Conference Room

All,

This will be the first in a recurring meeting on staff coordination with ACP. These meetings may not run the entire length allotted. If you do not have anything to add please feel free to skip.

Please feel free to call in.

Best,

Timothy

To: <u>Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)</u>

Subject: FW: ACP SW apps - SWG040095 & SWG040096 - Request for Add. Info. #2

Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 11:59:00 AM

Attachments: AddInfoRequest2 FRO.docx

AddInfoRequest2 RRO.docx

image001.png

FYI

Doug Heyl

North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov





Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Patterson, Robert D

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 11:58 AM

To: Munger, Bridget <bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov>; Holman, Sheila <sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov>; Nicholson, John A. <John.Nicholson@ncdenr.gov>; Heyl, Douglas <Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov> **Cc:** Lucas, Annette <annette.lucas@ncdenr.gov>; Vinson, Toby <toby.vinson@ncdenr.gov>; LaBounty, Tim L <tim.labounty@ncdenr.gov>; Denton, Bill <bill.denton@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: ACP SW apps - SWG040095 & SWG040096 - Request for Add. Info. #2

Heads up...here are the letters I plan to send around 4pm. Please let me know if you have comments/questions on them. Thanks.

Robert D. Patterson, P.E.

Environmental Engineer

919-807-6369 | Robert.Patterson@ncdenr.gov

https://deg.nc.gov/about/divisions/energy-mineral-land-resources/stormwater

NC Dept. of Environmental Quality DEMLR Stormwater Program 512 N. Salisbury St. 1612 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-1612

From: White, Julia W
To: Heyl, Douglas

Subject: Re: ACP SW apps - SWG040095 & SWG040096 - Request for Add. Info. #2

Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 12:01:15 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Thank you.

On Dec 20, 2017, at 11:59 AM, Heyl, Douglas < Douglas. Heyl@ncdenr.gov > wrote:

FYI

Doug Heyl
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
919.707.9034 (Office)
919.812.3415 (Mobile)
douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov

<image001.png>

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Patterson, Robert D

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 11:58 AM

To: Munger, Bridget < bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov >; Holman, Sheila

<sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov>; Nicholson, John A. <John.Nicholson@ncdenr.gov>; Heyl,

Douglas < Douglas. Heyl@ncdenr.gov >

Cc: Lucas, Annette <<u>annette.lucas@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Vinson, Toby

 $<\!\!\underline{toby.vinson@ncdenr.gov}\!\!>; LaBounty, Tim \ L <\!\!\underline{tim.labounty@ncdenr.gov}\!\!>; Denton, Bill$

bill.denton@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: ACP SW apps - SWG040095 & SWG040096 - Request for Add. Info. #2

Heads up...here are the letters I plan to send around 4pm. Please let me know if you have comments/questions on them. Thanks.

Robert D. Patterson, P.E.

Environmental Engineer

919-807-6369 | Robert.Patterson@ncdenr.gov

 $\underline{https://deq.nc.gov/about/divisions/energy-mineral-land-resources/stormwater}$

NC Dept. of Environmental Quality DEMLR Stormwater Program

512 N. Salisbury St.

1612 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1612

<AddInfoRequest2_FRO.docx>

<AddInfoRequest2_RRO.docx>

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized state official.

From: <u>Heyl, Douglas</u>

To: Noelle S Talley (Noelle.Talley@nc.gov); Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)

Subject: release

Date: Thursday, December 28, 2017 3:37:00 PM
Attachments: 2017 DEQ Accomplishments-Draft2-12.28.17.docx

image001.png

Let me know what you think

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov





From: <u>Heyl, Douglas</u>
To: <u>White, Julia W</u>

Subject: RE: Draft ACP LOA w/ Mod-FRO

Date: Monday, December 4, 2017 10:22:00 AM

Attachments: image001.png

She is in Wilmington for SAB will check in with here on timing

Doug Heyl

North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov





Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: White, Julia W

Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 9:52 AM **To:** Heyl, Douglas <Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov> **Subject:** Re: Draft ACP LOA w/ Mod-FRO

Thanks and would like to know about Sheila's review and thoughts.

On Dec 1, 2017, at 6:10 PM, Heyl, Douglas < Douglas. Heyl@ncdenr.gov> wrote:

This is in draft form as it is in review

Doug Heyl
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
919.707.9034 (Office)
919.812.3415 (Mobile)
douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov

<image001.png>

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Holman, Sheila

Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 12:54 PM **To:** Heyl, Douglas < Douglas. Heyl@ncdenr.gov > **Subject:** FW: Draft ACP LOA w/ Mod-FRO

Fyi – I will be reviewing this weekend.

Sheila Holman
Assistant Secretary for the Environment
NCDEQ
1601 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1601
Phone/Fax: 919-707-8619

deq.nc.gov

Sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov

From: Vinson, Toby

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 12:37 PM

To: Holman, Sheila <<u>sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Lance, Kathleen C

<<u>kathleen.lance@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Webster, Timothy J <<u>timothy.webster@ncdenr.gov</u>>

Cc: Munger, Bridget < bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov >

Subject: FW: Draft ACP LOA w/ Mod-FRO

Our DEMLR Weekly update to follow-up on our previous Atlantic Coast Pipeline Project update from earlier this week is that our Fayetteville Regional Office has completed their review of the second revised plan for the portion of the Erosion and Sediment Control Plan within the Fayetteville Region and has drafted the attached Letter of Approval with Modifications. The FRO must complete final action on this review no later than 12/5/17.

The Raleigh Regional Office has not yet received the revised plan from their previous Disapproval and has no new action to take at this time. The Central Office SW staff are still awaiting information from their previous ADI letter.

Let me know if you have any questions.

William E. Toby Vinson, Jr., PE, CPESC, CPM

Chief of Program Operations
Department of Environmental Quality
Division of Energy, Mineral, and Land Resources
512 N Salisbury St
1612 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699

Phone: 919-707-9220

Email: toby.vinson@ncdenr.gov

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: LaBounty, Tim L

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 11:41 AM
To: Vinson, Toby < toby.vinson@ncdenr.gov >
Cc: Baker, Chris < chris.baker@ncdenr.gov >

Subject: Draft ACP LOA w/ Mod-FRO

Hey Toby,

Attached is the draft LOA w/ mod(s) for your use. Just let me know. Take care.

Timothy L. LaBounty, PE

Regional Engineer North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality Division of Energy, Mineral and Land Resources

910 433 3300 office tim.labounty@ncdenr.gov

225 Green Street Suite 714 Fayetteville, North Carolina 28301

<image001.png>

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

<cumbe-2018-036appmod.doc>

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized state official.

 From:
 White, Julia W

 To:
 Heyl, Douglas

 Cc:
 Talley, Noelle S

 Subject:
 Re: release

Date: Friday, December 29, 2017 9:09:54 AM
Attachments: 2017 DEQ Accomplishments-Draft3-12.28.17.docx

Some suggestions, subject to your and the Secretary's approval of course. Happy to discuss.

From: White, Julia W

Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 4:05:43 PM

To: Heyl, Douglas **Cc:** Talley, Noelle S **Subject:** Re: release

Thank you.

On Dec 28, 2017, at 4:01 PM, Heyl, Douglas < <u>Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov</u>> wrote:

Yes goal now is tomorrow

Doug Heyl
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
919.707.9034 (Office)
919.812.3415 (Mobile)
douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov

<image001.png>

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: White, Julia W

Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 3:39 PM

To: Heyl, Douglas < <u>Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Talley, Noelle S

<<u>Noelle.Talley@nc.gov</u>> **Subject:** RE: release

Can I review later this evening? I am in transit right now.

From: Heyl, Douglas

Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 3:37 PM

To: Talley, Noelle S < <u>Noelle.Talley@nc.gov</u>>; White, Julia W < <u>Julia.white@nc.gov</u>>

Subject: release

Let me know what you think

From: <u>Heyl, Douglas</u>

To: <u>Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)</u>; <u>Noelle S Talley (Noelle.Talley@nc.gov)</u>

Subject: year end final

Date: Friday, December 29, 2017 10:41:00 AM
Attachments: 2017 DEQ Accomplishments-Draft3-12.28.17.docx

image001.png

So we are all good here to send. No edits from here from the last one.

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov





From: <u>Heyl, Douglas</u>

To: <u>Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)</u>
Subject: FW: ACP Letter of Disapproval

 Date:
 Wednesday, January 3, 2018 5:04:00 PM

 Attachments:
 NORTH-2018-004 LOD3 20180103 DRAFT.doc

image002.png image001.png

This is scheduled to go out tomorrow

Doug Heyl

North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov



Nothing Compares

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Holman, Sheila

Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2018 5:00 PM

To: Munger, Bridget <bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov>; Heyl, Douglas <Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: FW: ACP Letter of Disapproval

Sorry,

The correct version is attached. The letter will go out tomorrow.

Sheila

Sheila Holman

Assistant Secretary for the Environment

NCDEQ

1601 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-1601 Phone/Fax: 919-707-8619

deq.nc.gov

Sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov

From: Denton, Bill

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 3:03 PM

To: Vinson, Toby <toby.vinson@ncdenr.gov>; Holman, Sheila <sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov>

Cc: Coco, Julie < <u>julie.coco@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Castle, Sally Y < <u>sally.castle@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Valentine, Thad

<thad.valentine@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: RE: ACP Letter of Disapproval

My apologies. I grabbed the wrong document and attached to my previous e-mail. The attached is correct. Shout out to Julie Coco for bringing that to my attention.

- Bill

William H. Denton, IV, PE

Regional Engineer – RRO Division of Energy, Mineral, and Land Resources – Land Quality Section Department of Environmental Quality

919 791 4200 office bill.denton@ncdenr.gov

1628 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, North Carolina 27699



Nothing Compares

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Denton, Bill

Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2018 2:06 PM

To: Vinson, Toby < toby.vinson@ncdenr.gov>; Holman, Sheila < sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov>

Cc: Coco, Julie <<u>julie.coco@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Castle, Sally Y <<u>sally.castle@ncdenr.gov</u>>; Valentine, Thad

<thad.valentine@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: FW: ACP Letter of Disapproval

All:

Per previous instruction, I am sending the attached draft Letter of Disapproval for the ACP project to you for review and the okay to proceed with mailing it out to the applicant. Sally was able to consolidate some of the comments, so we ended up with 14 instead of the 19 previously reported.

We'll be standing by until we hear back, but to meet our 15 calendar day deadline it should be put in mail by COB tomorrow (Thursday Jan. 4). Thank you.

- Bill

William H. Denton, IV, PE

Regional Engineer – RRO Division of Energy, Mineral, and Land Resources – Land Quality Section Department of Environmental Quality

919 791 4200 office bill.denton@ncdenr.gov

1628 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, North Carolina 27699





Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Castle, Sally Y

Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2018 9:20 AM

To: Denton, Bill < bill.denton@ncdenr.gov >; Valentine, Thad < thad.valentine@ncdenr.gov >

Subject: ACP Letter of Disapproval

Sally Y. Castle, E.I.

Regional Engineering Associate

Raleigh Regional Office
Division of Energy, Mineral and Land Resources – Land Quality Section
Department of Environmental Quality

919 791-4215 direct

919 791-4200 main

Email: sally.castle@ncdenr.gov

DEMLR website: http://deq.nc.gov/about/divisions/energy-mineral-land-resources

Physical: 3800 Barrett Drive, Raleigh NC 27609

Mailing: 1628 Mail Service Center

Raleigh NC, 27699-1628

To: Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)
Subject: FW: ACP Update Notes - Jan. 3, 2018
Date: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 1:36:00 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov



Nothing Compares

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Munger, Bridget

Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2018 1:04 PM **To:** Holman, Sheila <sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov>

Cc: Heyl, Douglas <Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov>; Munger, Bridget <bri>dget.munger@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: ACP Update Notes - Jan. 3, 2018

ACP Weekly Update Notes

Jan. 3, 2018

- DAQ: No written response has been received from Dominion following DAQ's
 request for additional information on the air quality permit application for the
 Northampton compressor station facility. Mike A. has reviewed draft hearing officer's
 report; it is in good shape.
- DWR: In response to the fifth add-info request, Dominion submitted a revised cumulative analysis report on Dec. 20. Information submitted is under review to ensure that all the requested information has been provided. Final edits are being made to the hearing officer's report. Staff is meeting with Linda Culpepper tomorrow to discuss further.
- DEMLR E&SC: Staff will issue another letter of disapproval to Dominion by Jan. 4, which is the 15-day deadline date. The letter will include about 19 comments/items, which is down from 34 on the last letter of disapproval. There is no set deadline for Dominion to respond once the letter of disapproval is issued. Staff said the timeline is working out that we may be ready to issue an approval for the E&SC and construction stormwater permit application when the 401 certification issues are

resolved. Per standard procedures, DEMLR will not issue the E&SC or construction stormwater permit approval prior to 401/404 approvals.

DEMLR - Stormwater: No information has been received from Dominion in response
to the DEMLR's requests for more information on the stormwater general permit and
stormwater individual permit. Options for a public comment period are under
discussion.

Bridget Munger
Public Information Officer
N.C. Department of Environmental Quality
919-807-6363 office
919-207-7786 mobile
bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov
1612 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1612

From: <u>Heyl, Douglas</u>
To: <u>White, Julia W</u>

Cc: Weiner, Sadie; Talley, Noelle S

Subject: ACP

Date: Tuesday, January 9, 2018 11:27:00 AM
Attachments: ACP Additional Requirements.docx

image001.png

This just covers the 401 will collect mitigation from other permits.

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov





Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: White, Julia W

Sent: Tuesday, January 09, 2018 10:08 AM **To:** Heyl, Douglas < Douglas. Heyl@ncdenr.gov>

Cc: Weiner, Sadie <sadie.weiner@nc.gov>; Talley, Noelle S <Noelle.Talley@nc.gov>

Subject: Re: Permitting

Thank you.

On Jan 9, 2018, at 10:06 AM, Heyl, Douglas < <u>Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov</u>> wrote:

ACP coming shortly as well

Doug Heyl
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
919.707.9034 (Office)
919.812.3415 (Mobile)
douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov

<image001.png>

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

<DEQ Efforts to Improve Disclosure Processes for NPDES Permit
Applications.docx>

From: <u>Heyl, Douglas</u>

To: Sadie Weiner (sadie.weiner@nc.gov); Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov); Noelle S Talley (Noelle.Talley@nc.gov)

Subject: Permitting

Date: Tuesday, January 9, 2018 10:06:00 AM

Attachments: DEQ Efforts to Improve Disclosure Processes for NPDES Permit Applications.docx

image001.png

ACP coming shortly as well

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov



Nothing Compares

To: <u>Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)</u>

Subject: FW: Atlantic Coast Pipeline Project Update: Jan. 10, 2018

Date: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 6:21:00 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

FYI

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov



Nothing Compares

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Munger, Bridget

Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 6:14 PM

To: Munger, Bridget <bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: Atlantic Coast Pipeline Project Update: Jan. 10, 2018

Atlantic Coast Pipeline Project Update Jan. 10, 2018

- On Dec. 14, the Division of Water Resources issued a fifth request for additional information as part of the project's 401 water quality certification application.
 DWR Dec. 14 Request for Additional Information
- On Dec. 20, the Division of Energy, Mineral and Land Resources issued requests for additional
 information for the two general stormwater permit applications submitted by Atlantic Coast
 Pipeline, LLC. In addition, staff has determined that an individual stormwater permit will be
 required for a proposed contractor's yard that would be located in Cumberland County. No
 application has been received for the individual stormwater permit.

Request for Additional Information - Nash Co. General Stormwater Permit
Request for Additional Information - Cumberland Co. General Stormwater Permit

- Also on Dec. 20, Atlantic Coast Pipeline, LLC submitted additional information in response to DWR's Dec. 14 request. The response is currently under review by staff.
 Additional Information from Atlantic Coast Pipeline, LLC
- On Jan. 4, the Division of Energy, Mineral and Land Resources issued a letter of disapproval for the erosion and sediment control plan for the northern portion of the pipeline route proposed for North Carolina.

Letter of Disapproval

On Jan. 9, the Division of Air Quality received an air quality modeling report in response to the
Dec. 4 request for additional information from the applicant. The report is currently under review by
air permitting staff. By law, once it is determined that all the required information has been
submitted, the division director has 10 days to take a final permitting action.

<u>Air Quality Modeling Report</u>

More Information

Information on the pipeline project's environmental review process is regularly updated on the DEQ website: https://deq.nc.gov/about/divisions/energy-mineral-land-resources/acp. Please feel free to share this update with other interested parties who may wish to have more information on the Atlantic Coast Pipeline project.

Bridget Munger Public Information Officer N.C. Department of Environmental Quality

919-807-6363 office 919-207-7786 mobile bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov

1612 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-1612

To: <u>Julia White (julia.white@nc.gov)</u>

Subject: FW: [External] Report Released on Failure of the ACP to Demonstrate Economic Development Benefit

Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 4:01:00 PM

Attachments: Report on the ACP Failure to Demonstrate Economic Development Benefit.pdf

image001.png

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov



Nothing Compares

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Munger, Bridget

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 1:46 PM

To: Holman, Sheila <sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov>; Heyl, Douglas <Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov>; Nicholson, John A. <John.Nicholson@ncdenr.gov>; Culpepper, Linda Linda.culpepper@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: FW: [External] Report Released on Failure of the ACP to Demonstrate Economic

Development Benefit **Importance:** High

Bridget Munger
Public Information Officer
N.C. Department of Environmental Quality

919-807-6363 office 919-207-7786 mobile bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov

1612 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-1612

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: mac cca [mailto:mac_cca@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 1:41 PM

To: Munger, Bridget < bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov >

Subject: [External] Report Released on Failure of the ACP to Demonstrate Economic Development

Benefit

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to report.spam@nc.gov.

Media Representatives:

A major report has been released today and attached to this release on the failure of the Atlantic Coast Pipeline (ACP) to demonstrate economic development benefit to the State of North Carolina. The Report is entitled: "The Failure of the Atlantic Coast Pipeline to Demonstrate Economic Development Benefit to the NC Department of Environmental Quality and the Public of North Carolina.

With data compiled by Ms. Nancy LaPlaca, national Energy Consultant from Boone, NC, and released by the Alliance to Protect our People and the Places We Live (APPPL) documents the response of the ACP to repeated attempts by the NC Department of Environmental Quality to receive concrete, detailed information on economic development impact along the pipeline route, focusing on the three most impacted counties where the pipeline has proposed to construct three Metering and Regulating (M&R Stations).

The report documents, in detail, how the ACP has avoided answering official questions and has sidestepped every attempt of DEQ to acquire this information. Lawsuits by landowners are also pending in both Robeson and Cumberland Counties two of the three counties in question. Both lawsuits are based on similar charges that the Robeson County Board of Commissioners, the Cumberland County Board of Adjustment failed to follow regulatory standards for public hearings in which landowners and citizens sought answers to some of the very same questions that the NC DEQ has asked.

In its conclusion, the attached and extensive, 14-page report calls for the NC Department of Environmental Quality to hold three public hearings in Robeson, Cumberland, and Johnston Counties in order to:

"provide broad public exposure to the ACP's claims of economic development and offer the public opportunities to respond with questions, concerns, support, opposition, and suggestions. Public input on these critical issues will assist the NC DEQ in framing its final questions regarding economic development and an additional attempt to access the details needed to make an informed and fair assessment of the economic development impact, or lack thereof, of the Atlantic Coast Pipeline" (p. 10).

The report raises serious questions about the proposed pipeline and the danger of committing our state to a new level of dependency on a highly volatile and financially unstable fossil fuel, energy source at the same time we as a state are moving toward a significant commitment to renewable energy sources.

The report also raises concerns about how the scope and the scale of the Atlantic Coast Pipeline has changed after the announcement of interests, that were adamantly denied, that there were plans to expand the pipeline into South Carolina.

The report suggests that the scope and scale are significant enough for North Carolina to consider disapproval of the pipeline and requiring it to re-apply based on infrastructure plans that reflect this intent and plan.

The report recognizes Governor Cooper's advocacy to protect our coastal communities and State from off-shore drilling and asks for the same protection for NC's most vulnerable environment and populations against a more serious threat to human health and safety:

"His strong commitment to protect our coastal communities of wealth and favor has not been equaled by a commitment to protect our state's most vulnerable environment and populations from an even greater threat to human health and safety – the proposed Atlantic Coast Pipeline" (p. 10).

Media are free to post the report online. APPPL will distribute a second Media Release this afternoon with quotes from landowners impacted by the proposed Atlantic Coast Pipeline, including litigants in the Robeson and Cumberland County lawsuits.

APPPL asks that reporters forward this release and the report to members of your Editorial Staffs for further review, analysis, and public discourse.

For more information and inquiries, please contact:

Greg Yost, Media Coordinator, Alliance to Protect our People and the Places We Live (APPPL) at gregorybyost@gmail.com

From: <u>Heyl, Douglas</u>
To: <u>White, Julia W</u>

Cc: <u>Weiner, Sadie; Talley, Noelle S; Munger, Bridget</u>

Subject: RE: Draft ACP release

Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 6:05:00 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Thanks

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (Office) 919.812.3415 (Mobile) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov





Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: White, Julia W

Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 6:05 PM **To:** Heyl, Douglas <Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov>

Cc: Weiner, Sadie <sadie.weiner@nc.gov>; Talley, Noelle S <Noelle.Talley@nc.gov>; Munger, Bridget

<bridget.munger@ncdenr.gov>
Subject: Re: Draft ACP release

Looks good on first read. Will share any additional thoughts later on.

On Jan 24, 2018, at 5:59 PM, Heyl, Douglas < <u>Douglas.Heyl@ncdenr.gov</u>> wrote:

Here is a draft and just know erosion and sediment might have to be pulled out if they are not ready.

Doug Heyl
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
919.707.9034 (Office)
919.812.3415 (Mobile)
douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov

<image001.png>

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

<ACP permits release DRAFT 012418.docx>

White, Julia W; Weiner, Sadie; Talley, Noelle S To:

Cc: Munger, Bridget Subject: For review

Date: Thursday, January 25, 2018 10:11:26 PM ACP permits release DRAFT 012518.docx
ACP permits release with quote DRAFT 012518.docx Attachments:

One with quote and one without. Talk in the am.

Doug Heyl North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 919.707.9034 (O) 919.812.3415 (M) douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov

From: <u>Heyl, Douglas</u>

To: White, Julia W; Talley, Noelle S; Weiner, Sadie

Cc: <u>Munger, Bridget</u>
Subject: For review

Date: Friday, January 26, 2018 8:09:02 AM

Attachments: ACP permits release with quote DRAFT 012518.docx

with attachment Secretary made some edits this morning

Doug Heyl
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
919.707.9034 (O)
919.812.3415 (M)
douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov

From: <u>Heyl, Douglas</u>
To: <u>Talley, Noelle S</u>

Cc: White, Julia W; Weiner, Sadie

Subject: Re: ACP permits release with quote DRAFT 2 012618_revised_clean.docx

Date: Friday, January 26, 2018 9:36:39 AM

thanks will send final with live link before we send. Sending at noon.

Doug Heyl
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
919.707.9034 (O)
919.812.3415 (M)
douglas.heyl@ncdenr.gov

From: Talley, Noelle S

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 9:19 AM

To: Heyl, Douglas

Cc: White, Julia W; Weiner, Sadie

Subject: ACP permits release with quote DRAFT 2 012618_revised_clean.docx

Doug, please see attached approved final. Thanks.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records

Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized state official.